
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Diana Crampton [mailto   
Sent: 10 May 2018 14:50 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
Hullo, 
 
it seems there is a drastic and highly undemocratic attempt to close Prince’s Parade 
in Hythe to traffic in anticipation of development in that area. As far as I know, that 
planning permission is still being discussed and the plans to build have not been 
approved. 
 
The closure of that road would make dramatic inroads into the tourist traffic in the 
area, prohibiting the anglers who fish there and impeding mothers with young 
children being able to park and descend to the beach. This is also going to curtail 
visits by day trippers from outside the area.  Is this going to be a measure to privatise 
this beach? It seems a sinister proposal. 
 
As a regular user of the road, the beach, the canal in that area, I am determinedly 
against both the proposed building and against the closure of the road. 
Please take my opinion into account. 
 
Faithfully 
Diana Crampton (Dr) 
 




